
Wave of Light Service

Sunday 11 October 2020 at 6pm

St Peter and St Paul, Church Lane,

Great Missenden HP16 0BA

 Everyone is welcome: whether or not personally

affected by any aspect of loss and grief about

babies and pregnancy at any time. Please wear a

face covering unless you are exempt.

Please send questions and support requests to

curate.elizabeth@gmail.com

A short time together in church during 

Baby Loss Awareness Week

#waveoflight
www.missendenchurch.org.uk


